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Red Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we have been learning about keeping healthy. We have sorted 

healthy and unhealthy foods and started an experiment to learn about germs. 

We have also been fascinated about birds as we have discovered a nest in the 

wall in the garden.  We also celebrated a Marian Liturgy in the Salmon Garden 

this week and have finished our Good news RE topic.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we will be continuing to explore shape through problem solving 

tasks and will be focusing our Literacy around our interest in birds. Our new 

Religious Education topic is Reconciliation which is all about relationships.  

Notice : Mrs Brotherton will be taking the lead for the next three weeks, I am 

off to work in Year 4 to gain some experience in a different key stage. I will 

definitely pop in to see the children, I will miss them! 

We wish you a restful and relaxing weekend.  

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to 

red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton 

mailto:red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk

